

Class of 1985 Class Agent Letter June 2016

## Dear Class of 1985:

- 1. I hope everyone is having a delightful 2016.
- 2. If you haven't donated to Wabash, please consider doing so. Alumni can make gifts in three ways:
  - a. Online at www.wabash.edu/egift
  - b. By phone at 877-743-4545
  - c. By mail to:

Wabash College Annual Giving PO Box 352 Crawfordsville, IN 47933

3. More Wabash news is available at www.wabash.edu or Facebook

## https://www.facebook.com/groups/206066189687/

- 4. Please feel free to share news of your life with me or Mike Gilvary (milgils@sbcglobal.net).
- 5. As a convert, with no financial relationship to disclose, I appreciate the power of Facebook. Love it? Hate it? Please let us know.
- 6. Have a great summer!

Kyle Carr, 1985 231.935.6129 office 231.271.2758 home kcarr1@mhc.net